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NSRF website in transition
 

It’s time for a refresh and reboot of the NSRF web-
site. We already have plans for some surprise improve-
ments, but today we’re asking for your input.

We know that many people visit our website only 
for the protocols and activities that we’ve shared 
freely for years. In fact, organizations around the 
world link to our materials, and publishers request per-
mission to reprint, too!  We’re transitioning all those 
requests to our new materials whenever possible.

Paid members and member-coaches get access to 
the updated protocols and activities marked respec-
tively with an , or a .  Are you using the new 
materials? 

We’re planning to expand upon our “A-Z Index” to 
give you better tools for selection ... what would help 
you most?

When they’re logged in, member coaches and 
National Facilitators see a new submenu with even 

more content. Coaches, are you seeing and using those 
materials? Do you have special requests for us to add?

What else would be helpful?  

We’re about to add a new Guide to CFG Work to re-
place out outdated PDF on the home page. Stay tuned 
for that even before the new website launches.

Send us your suggestion 
and maybe win a prize!

We’ll add your name into a raffle with ev-
ery submitted suggestion, and send the winner 
a free goodie bag of NSRF materials.  Please 
help us out by emailing luci@nsrfharmony.org 
with your ideas.

How can our website be more effective for you?
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